
 

 
 

 
Have a great Summer Break! 
Today is our last day in school until we return in September and we hope you all enjoy the Summer holiday and look forward to 
seeing everyone for the Spring term. The Staff and children have had such a busy Summer term and are all ready for our 6 week 
break.  Here are some of the things we have done in this term: - 
 

 Y6 SATs tests 

 Whole school class photos 

 Chance to shine Cricket for KS2 

 Y3 Trip to Cleethorpes 

 Y6 First Aid training 

 Y5 & Y6 Cricket Tournament 

 FS1 & FS2 Trip to Sundown Adventure  

 Y4 Trip to feed the ducks 

 Y6 Graduation Ceremony 

 Y6 Residential trip to Kingswood 

 Whole School Student Reports 

 Early Transition of whole school for the last 2 weeks 

 Grenfell Tower Collection – £401.90 

 FS2 new starter week including the Teddy bears picnic 

 Nursery end of year party 

 Summer Fayre raising £840.57 

 

First Day back in September – Wednesday, 6 September 2017  
Staff will be back in school for INSET days on Monday, 4th and Tuesday, 5th September. Children will return to school on 
Wednesday, 6th September 2017.  Nursery class will start on Monday, 11th September 2017. 

 
Summer Fayre Total - £840.57 
We would like to thank all who came and made our Summer Fayre the success it was.  The total raised was £840.57 and will be 
used to refurbish the common room and purchase a friendship bench. 

  

Congratulations Miss Fletcher!  
Miss will be getting married over the Summer break and will be returning as Mrs Freeman.  We would 
all like to wish her all the very best for her special day. 

 
 
 
 
F1 
The children have really enjoyed helping to us to carry out our huge end of year job this week. We have sorted out and cleaned 
every box and drawer of toys together, ready for September. The children have also made party hats for our celebration party 
on Friday. 

 

FS2 
The new Foundation 2 children who are starting in September have enjoyed visits to school and a Teddy Bears picnic. Staff have 
also been visiting the children at home and are looking forward to seeing everyone in September. 

 
Class 1 
Class 1 have had a fantastic week. We have made pirate treasure chests and turn ourselves into pirates. We have also been 
thinking about what we want to be when we grow up – ask us to find out!  
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Class 2  
Class 2 have had a fantastic week, being creative and arty with our under the sea theme. We have been making turtles and 
tropical fish of all beautiful colours, as well as using Poplet to create our own Under the Sea mind-maps. Check out Seesaw to 
see some of the finished poplets. We are very excited for Learner Day and after settling in to Y2 so well, have really earned all 
the fun activities!  

 
Class 3 
Class 3 had an amazing end to the year.  We have managed to finish our embroidery class logos which have been inspired by the 
house logos of Hogwarts School.  We have really enjoyed creating our own monsters and beasts with the help of J K Rowling’s 
‘Fantastic beasts and where to find them’.  

 
Class 4 
Class 4 have continued to settle well into our new classroom, we have been very busy using oil pastels, chalks and clay to make 
some amazing art work, all based on the jungle. We have finished reading the story 'The Gorilla Who Wanted To Grow Up' and 
have thoroughly enjoyed it.  In maths, we have learnt to count through 0 into negative numbers and can now order and 
sequence them according to value. We have worked extremely hard over the past two weeks (well, year) and are totally ready 
now for a good break. 

 

Class 5  
It may have been the last week in school but Class 5 have been as busy as ever. We have completed more challenges including 
making the longest chain out of one sheet of paper, bottle flipping and creating the most stable newspaper bridge. We solved 
the mathematical mystery with lots of team work and maths skills. We also took part in a silent debate in Book Club! 
 

Class 6  
This week class 6 have had a fantastic couple of weeks in their new class.  We have been finding out the definitions of words 

such as troglodyte, snollygoster and abibliophobia.  We have been outside to create some beautiful artwork using the nature 

around the school and had a bridge building competition.  Class 6 definitely deserve a break after all of their hard work this year, 

but we can’t wait till September! 

 
 

Attendance Award 
Below are the statistics for attendance and lateness this week. 

  
This week the winning classes are Y1 and Y2 both with 98.3% attendance! 

  
Class Attendance 

(%) 
Late  

Arrivals 
Overall 
Score 

Year One 98.6 1 98.3 

Year Two 98.7 1 98.3 

Year Three 89.2 1 88.8 

Year Four 93.3 10 90.0 

Year Five 92.9 5 90.8 

Year Six 94.2 3 93.7 

 Learning was disrupted 18 times this week due to children arriving late! 

Green indicates that attendance is above the National Average  

Yellow indicates that attendance is broadly the National Average  

Red indicates that attendance is below the National Average and this needs to improve PLEASE! 

  

 


